
  No Spray Register  

The Council will start its spring 
weed spraying in September in  
Gore and Mataura.

If you don’t want the street frontage 
of your property sprayed with 
herbicide, you can have the area put 
on our No Spray Register. To do so, 
download an application form from 
the Council’s website (goredc.govt.
nz, link under Hot Topics), fill it in 
and return by Friday 13 August.

It’s important to remember, 
property owners need to look  
after the areas they have asked  
to be included on the register.

  School Holiday Fun  

There’s no excuse for the children to 
be bored these school holidays.

Gore and Mataura Libraries
Get creative! Get relaxed! Get along 
to the Gore or Mataura library for a 
variety of activities. 

There will be story time, brick 
time, games time and craft time. 
Some age restrictions and limited 
availability for some activities. Check 
gorelibraries.govt.nz for details.

Gore Multisports Complex
Get wet! Get tagged! Get along to the 
GMC for some action. 

The inflatables are out every day and 
there’s a great deal on holiday swim 
lessons. Or stick to dry land and get 
a team together for laser tag or  
Pickleball. Check goredc.govt.nz  
for details.

Is your beagle legal?
Paws for a minute, jump online and pay your  
dog rego by FRIDAY 6 AUGUST and you could

WIN a pamper pack 
for your pooch

You’d be barking mad not to!
Go to www.goredc.govt.nz/do-it-online/pay-it/

Food

Workshops

Performance

With an
international flavour

Guest performers: The Base Southland, from Gore.

Cash bar available. Food for purchase. Entry by donation / koha.

Friday 30 July 5:30pm
Gore Town & Country Club

Save the date – Friday 30 July – for an evening of celebration of international 
music, dance and food. The Hokonui Culture Feast is a perfect way to brighten 
up these winter nights. 

There will be workshops, plenty of activities for children, performances, 
delicious food and a cash bar.

Doors open at 5.30pm at the Gore Town and Country Club stadium.  

	 Creative Communities Funding Applications Open  
Are you involved in a local arts project or maybe an event supporting the 
diverse artistic cultural traditions in our District?

If so, we have funding available to support you via the Creative Communities 
Scheme. The scheme is a partnership with Creative New Zealand to promote, 
support and increase participation in community arts and cultural activities 
in the Gore district.

This round is for events held between 1 September 2021 and 20 February 
2022. Applications are open until 16 August.

	 Rural Halls and Domains Funding  
Applications are open for this year’s funding round for rural halls and domains. 

Community organisations can apply for a grant to assist with any capital 
projects or significant work associated with ensuring the long term future of 
these important community assets.

Applications close at 5:00pm Friday 30 July.  Application forms for both 
funds are available on our website, follow the link under Hot Topics  
on the home page.
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